
 

 

LINWOOD POLICE 

DEPARTMENT 
 

400 POPLAR AVE 

LINWOOD, NJ 08221 
 

Steven M. Cunningham 

Chief of Police  
(609) 927-5252 

Fax (609) 926-8216 

Admin Fax (609) 927-4918 

 
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
 The Linwood Police Department is proudly hosting “National Night Out – America’s Night 
Out Against Crime” on Tuesday, August 2, 2022 between the hours of 4:30pm and 8:30pm on 
the Wabash Avenue side of Memorial Field.  National Night Out is a community event that is 
designed to heighten the awareness of crime and drug prevention, generate support for local 
anti-crime efforts, strengthen neighborhood spirit, and send a message to criminals that the City 
of Linwood New Jersey is fighting back. 
 
 Between the hours of 4:30 and 8:30pm on Tuesday, August 2, 2022, residents 
throughout Linwood are invited to lock their doors, turn on their outside lights, and spend a 
festive evening outside with our community.  The Linwood Police Department will be hosting a 
variety of special events such as drug and alcohol awareness presentations, displays, games, 
refreshments, anti-crime rallies, prizes, and maybe even a few surprises as well! 
  
 At this time we are asking for YOUR help.  We would like to involve as many families, 
groups, organizations, agencies, businesses, local personalities, and city officials as possible.  
We believe that our campaign will be most effective if it is truly a citywide effort.  If you or your 
organization would like to participate in our 2022 event, please complete a Participant 
Registration Form and return it to the Linwood Police Department.  Forms can be obtained in 
the lobby of the Linwood Police Department, from the Linwood Police Department Facebook 
page, and from the City of Linwood website.  Completed forms must be turned into the Police 
Department or emailed to nationalnightout@linwoodpd.org no later than 12:00pm on Friday, 
July 22, 2022.  Please feel free to contact Police Secretary Barbara Harrington with any 
questions regarding National Night Out at 609-926-7977 or by email at 
nationalnightout@linwoodpd.org.  
 

On behalf of the Linwood Police Department and our community in general, we would 
like to thank you in advance for your generosity and assistance in making this night successful.  
We’re looking forward to coming together as a united community on August 2! 
 
Sincerely, 

Steven M. Cunningham 
Steven M. Cunningham 
Chief of Police 
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